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These are questions and comments received through the County website and through 
the Strategic Communications email. 

Name:  

Matt Samms 

Contact Information:  

mattsamms@gmail.com  

Received By:  

This comment was received via Communications email. 

Subject:  

Public Comment 

Comment: 

Sedgwick county government's recent Facebook post regarding religion is in direct 
violation of the constitutional rights of your citizens.  You conveniently didn't make a 
post about Ramadan in the 22nd, but someone in the communications department felt it 
appropriate to all but endorse Christianity by making a post about palm Sunday.  

County employees are free to believe in whatever fairy tales they want, but when it 
comes to performing job duties on the taxpayers dime, religion need not be mentioned 
at all. Freedom of religion is also freedom FROM religion, and your communications 
department needs to train it's employees to understand this.  

The above statement is my submittal for public Comment and wish it all to be included 
in it's entirety. Any abbreviation or edit is in direct violate of my right to seek redress 
from my government and will be handled accordingly through civil litigation. 


